Selectmen’s Meeting

Town of Bowdoin, Maine
06/07/2021

Present were: M

Marc Bernier
Deb Marquis
Brad Totten

6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance

Administrative:

Signed A/P Warrants and Journal Entries
Other Business:

The Selectmen discussed the request by Justin Keleher concerning when he would receive his paycheck. He has
requested that he get paid either monthly or bi-weekly instead of quarterly. The Selectmen discussed this and
has requested to contact Justin for him to make the decision as to which method of payment he would like
either quarterly or bi-weekly on the same schedule as the remainder of the staff.

A request from James Murphy owner of property on the Lewis Hill Rd if he could purchase some gravel from the
old gravel pit on the Lewis Hill Rd for personal use, Selectmen declined the request due to liability issue plus the
area has been graded and smoothed out.

Mr. Chris Allyn has requested information concerning the status of the Old Jacob Booker Rd leading from Lewis
Hill Rd to Starbird Corner Rd — has an issue with ATV’s and trucks using the old road late at night and damaging
the road. In the process of reviewing the status and what can be done to assist Mr. Allyn in his request.

Adjournment at 7:30pm, Marc made a motion to adjourn, Deb seconded the vote, it was unanimous and
meeting adjourned.



